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Aspetuck
Health District

CANCELATION NOTICE

CANCELATION OF THE ASPETUCK HEALTH DISTRICT’S
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
REGULARLY SCHEDULED
MAY 8™ MEETING

The Regular May 8, 2023, meeting of the Aspetuck Health District Board of
Directors has been cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later time.

Sincerely

Mark A. R. Cooper, MPH, RS
Ex-officio, Secretary Treasurer



